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Town of Colrain  
Select Board/MLP Board Meeting 

Town Offices 
10 a.m. 

MINUTES OF DECEMBER 1, 2022 
 
Present Mike Slowinski, Thom Griffin, Ben Eastman 
 
Others Present  Betsy Shuipis, Administrative Assistant; Kevin Fox, Town Administrator 
   
 Chair Slowinski called the meeting to order at 10 a.m. 
 
Appointments   No appointments 

 
New Business   Award Bid for Towns of Colrain and Shelburne Demolition Projects 
  MOVED: Thom Griffin moved to award the bid for the Towns of Colrain and Shelburne 

Demolition Projects to Bourgeois Wrecking and Excavation for $123,200, $150 hourly 
rate for snow removal/hauling. Ben Eastman seconded. Approved unanimously. 
 
MOVED: Thom Griffin moved to close the Adamsville Road bridge over Sanders Brook in 
lieu of paying for a temporary bridge during improvements and reconstruction. Ben 
Eastman seconded. Approved unanimously. 

     
Town Administrator 
Updates None 
     

MOVED: Chair Slowinski moved to dissolve the meeting at 10:10 a.m. Thom Griffin 
seconded. Approved unanimously. 

 
  Respectfully submitted,    Accepted by the Select Board 

   
______________________________ 

Betsy Shuipis     Michael Slowinski - Chair 

Administrative Assistant 
                 ______________________________ 

    W. Thomas Griffin 

 

______________________________ 

    Benjamin Eastman 
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Documents 
 
Franklin Regional Council of Government Towns of Colrain and Shelburne Demolition Projects, Bids 
Opened November 22, 2022, at 2 PM 
 
Email from Micah Morrison to the Town of Colrain Administrator dated 11/28/22 re: Traffic Control 
During Construction  


